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Greetings,

This information is being sent to you on behalf of Behavioral Health Services-Health Plan
Administration. This notice contains information that may impact staff in your organization who are
not on our distribution list. Please share with or forward to pertinent staff accordingly. Should you
have any questions, please email bhs-hpa.hhsa@sdcounty.ca.gov.

CalMHSA recently released informational pages, intended for beneficiaries.  Please see the links
below.

CalAIM Information for Beneficiaries
CalAIM Information for Beneficiaries (Spanish)

mailto:b-monroe@msn.com
mailto:bhs-hpa.hhsa@sdcounty.ca.gov
https://www.calmhsa.org/wp-content/uploads/Beneficiary-CalAIM-Communication-Materials-Final-1.pdf
https://www.calmhsa.org/wp-content/uploads/Beneficiary-CalAIM-Communication-Materials-7.6.22-Spanish-v1.pdf










Thank you kindly,

Contract Support Team (CST)
Behavioral Health Services
County of San Diego Health & Human Services Agency
BHSCST.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov

mailto:BHSCST.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov
http://www.sandiegocounty.gov/
http://www.livewellsd.org/



